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Road repairs McGregor’s Farm area 

 
(Kahnawake – 8 Seskéha/August 2025) 
 
The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to advise the community of upcoming road repair work that 
will begin on Monday, August 11, 2025. A paving company/contractor 
will be repairing the sections of McGregor’s Farm Road that are in 
urgent need or repair (see maps below) from 7am until 4:30pm on 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday.  
 
Due to the nature of the road work, partial and temporary road closures 
may be required. Flagmen will be in place to direct traffic. 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact the Town Garage at 450-632-
5825. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work 
progression. 
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